
 

February 22, 2024 

Residents -  
 
 
We are nearing another step in our road improvement project set for this summer on 
Hermantown Road from Highway 2 to Ugstad Road and the stretch of Old Midway Road 
that begins and ends on Midway Road.  
 
City staff is scheduled to present the plans and specifications for the road improvement 
project to the City Council at the Monday, March 4, City Council Meeting. Should the City 
Council approve this action, the project will be advertised for bids through the end of March 
and return to the council for the expected awarding of contracts on April 2. 
 
There have been no significant changes to the plan since the last public information 
meeting on August 8, 2023, both in design and funding. The plan will be included in the 
agenda for the March 4 meeting, which is traditionally posted by the Thursday before the 
Monday meeting at the following webpage. 
 

www.hermantownmn.com/agenda 
 
As with all our City Council Meetings, there will be the opportunity for public input whether 
attending the meeting in City Hall or remotely. The link for attending the meeting remotely 
can also be found on the webpage above. Should this project continue as planned, we will 
set the construction schedule and weekly on-site meetings later this spring with the 
selected contractor. We will pass that information along in another letter at that time.  
 
Additionally, you can see the previous public meeting and presentation on the City’s 
webpage dedicated to our road improvement projects. 
 

www.hermantownmn.com/roads 
 
Be sure to reach out if you have questions at any point in this project. 

 

Sincerely, 

 
 
Joe Wicklund 
Communications & Community Engagement Director – City of Hermantown 
(218) 729-3600 // jwicklund@hermantownmn.com 
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